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Dear Members 
 

It was great to have a Board meeting on Monday night and discuss our AGM, Presentation Night, etc.  A 

sign that things are slowly getting back to normal. 

 

Annual General Meeting / Presentation Night 

Get you diaries out because our AGM is going to be held on Friday July 17 and this will be followed by our 

Presentation Night. It will be nice to acknowledge our champions and runners up given the championship 

games were quite a while ago. Nomination forms for the Board are now out along with the announcement 

about our AGM which we must do to follow our Constitution. All our reports will be going to Bob 

Scholefield by July 3 and you will be emailed a copy once they have all been collated.  

 

Details about the night will be out later…….it would be terrific to have a big crowd to show support to our 

hard-working Board who have continued in their role during the COVID-19 period. 

 

Chair of Selectors 

Congratulations to John Binks-Williams who has been selected by the Board as your 

new Chair of Selectors.  

 

Bowls Stickers 

The Board has decided to replace our bowls stickers and rather than have a 

sponsor on them there will be the words ‘Club of the Year 2018/19’. All members 

will be given a set, so we are ready for the pennant season. Think of the envy 

when other bowlers see them! 

 

  

Club of the Year 
2018/2019 

http://www.beaumontbowlingclub.org.au/
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Pennant Availability Form 

Have you filled your Pennant Availability Form in yet? There are copies on our communication ledge and a 

box for your returns. I know they are due by July 7 but the sooner they come in, the sooner we can get a 

picture of what the pennant season will look like re the number of sides we can establish. 

 

New Member 

A b-i-g welcome to George Wator who has become a member of our club. Many of you 

know George as he has been a regular night owler and filled in on pennant days over a 

few years.  

 

Facilities 

Our new Honour Boards are currently being manufactured along with our Greens signage (A, B and C). If 

you played social bowls you would have also seen our new wind flags for our greens. These will help us 

read the direction of the wind and make us even better bowlers. They were purchased with an anonymous 

donation. Thank you. 

 

Pennant Season 

Given the pandemic and the inability of the Metropolitan Bowl’s Association (MBA) to have an AGM, the 

length of the pennant season will remain the same for 2019/20. This we heartily endorse. The MBA’s AGM 

has been scheduled for Sunday August 2 and changing the length of the season will be on the agenda for 

the following year. We had a 99% endorsement from you that we do not support any change to the 

number of games we currently play.  

 

 

Keep warm…… 

 

Leonie  

 


